
 

Attention Business Owners: 

STATE MANDATORY NOTICE 

Stormwater Inspections 

 

The State of California requires that the City of Santee conduct stormwater inspections of 
industrial and commercial businesses and assess for compliance with local ordinances, 
permits, and implementation of Best Management Practices (BMPs). The City charges a 
stormwater inspection fee to help pay the costs associated with its stormwater program. Fees 
are assessed to the business and/or business license and mailed and/or emailed to the billing 
contact(s) on file. Please visit Santee’s Permitting & Licensing Portal for business licensing 
information (link:  https://santeeca-energovweb.tylerhost.net/apps/selfservice#/home). Note 
that fee amounts are based on the City’s Consolidated Fee Schedule 
(link:  https://www.cityofsanteeca.gov/government/departments/finance/consolidated-fee-
schedule) and reflect no more than the cost to the City for conducting these inspections. 
Failure to pay the inspection fee is a violation of Santee Municipal Code (SMC) § 9.06.240 and 
could result in a rejection of license renewal and subjection to the City’s Enforcement Plan, 
including but not limited to Courtesy Notices, Notices of Violation, and/or Administrative 
Citations. For more information, please visit the City’s Stormwater website (link:  
https://www.cityofsanteeca.gov/government/engineering/storm-water-pollution-prevention-
program/businesses-can-protect-water-quality).  
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